
Message from MDC Lions Cavalcade Committee 
 
It is with much disappointment that the MDC Lions Cavalcade 
Committee for Diabetes Awareness and Host Club Chairperson 
from Spruceview and District Lions club have made the decision to 
cancel the Lions Cavalcade Campout/BBQ event scheduled to be 
held in Spruceview Alberta this year on June 12-14, 2020. 
 
We felt that this was the best decision to make to protect everyone 
given the current Covid-19 situation, as well as the restrictions 
being made by all levels government and Health care systems. 
 
We thank all those clubs and individuals who made donations so 
far this Lions year to support the Lions Cavalcade for Diabetes 
Awareness project to support the Diabetes Canada Travelling 
Diabetes Resource Program. 
 
For those clubs and individuals who budgeted to support our 
project, please send your donations to our Treasurer at Lion Bryant 
Ducheminsky, 2 Chilcotin Way West, Lethbridge, Alberta, T1K 7L8. 
 
Again, we thank you for supporting Lions Cavalcade for Diabetes 
Awareness project and for all you do in your community and look 
forward to holding this event next year. 
 
Yours in Lionism 
Dennis Stevenson, Chairperson 
MDC Lions Cavalcade for Diabetes Awareness 
 


